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A revised Guidance for Online Coaching of Children has been issued by the GAA following
consultation with statutory authorities, parents, coaches and the Gaelic Games Associations.
The Guidance will assist all clubs who wish to deliver online coaching sessions whether it is for
nursery level or up to Minor level or as part of a skills challenge competition or a charity event.
Check out the Guidelines Here: New Guidance for Online Coaching of Children
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